
Request for Deputation 
 
 
 
Name JON MATTHEWS, ABERDEEN INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT  
 
 
Committee 
 
Licensing Committee Meeting, Tuesday 17th April 2018 
 
 
Agenda Item 
 
8.25 Taxi fare review report 
 
 
The action I wish the Council/Committee to take 
 
Support the recommendation to remove the wording (airport taxis only) from the 
surcharge for the airport barrier charge.  
 
It is the intention of Aberdeen International Airport to bring the operation of the 
main walk up taxi rank (Green Zone Taxi Operation) in house as of 01st June 
2018 as part of a number of changes being introduced which will include 
investment into improving the Airport Taxi Facilities and a strategy to enhance 
the overall service provision for passengers.  Aberdeen International Airport 
recommends parity of the charge for direct access to the controlled forecourt.  
This is to restrict access to unnecessary travel in and out of the forecourt which 
can become extremely congested at times, in an attempt to improve the Health 
and Safety of passengers, 3rd parties and members of staff. 
 
Please note that in submitting a deputation your name will be placed in the 
public domain and recorded in the minute. 
 
Return by email to committeeservices@aberdeencity.gov.uk or by post to: 
 
Head of Legal and Democratic Services 
1st Floor 
Town House 
Broad Street 
Aberdeen 
AB10 1AQ 
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